
August 22, 2014 
 
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS AND AGENCIES: 
 
TENTATIVE WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR THE PROPOSED BLUE 
EAGLE LODE MINE, KERN COUNTY 
 
Enclosed are tentative waste discharge requirements 2014 BELM Order and MRP for 
the proposed Blue Eagle Lode Mine.  
 
The Regional Board requests that you review the enclosed documents and provide us 
with your written comments no later than noon (12 pm) September 22, 2014.  
Comments received after that date cannot be given full consideration in preparation of 
the recommended Order to be presented to the Board for adoption.  It is proposed to 
present these requirements to the Regional Board for adoption at the meeting set for 
November 12, 2014 in Barstow, California.  
 
Please send comments (email is preferred) to me at jsteude@waterboards.ca.gov or 
hard copy to the address listed at top of this page. You may contact me at (530) 542-
5571 if you should have any questions or wish to discuss the waste discharge 
requirements or monitoring and reporting program.  
 
 
 
 
John Steude, P.G. 
Engineering Geologist 
 
Enclosures: Tentative Blue Eagle Lode Mine Waste Discharge Requirements Order 

and MRP with attachments 
 
 

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/lahontan/board_info/agenda/2014/nov/2014belm_ordmrp_tent.pdf
mailto:jsteude@waterboards.ca.gov

